AGM - Triangle Editors Report 2013/14
This year has seen a very slight drop in circulation mainly due to the number of properties not let or empty houses up for sale.

Advertisers have been very loyal to The Triangle, lost one gained two.

Our printers, Prontaprint have given us excellent service throughout the year.

Copy: Disappointingly the over fifty percent of our subscribers who are not on line do not send us any material.  Communication with the Sports and Social Club is improving.
Chris Adnitt, our new parish Clerk, is sending me regular updates after meetings.

2015. Editor Keith retires from producing The Triangle after issue No. 26 Feb/March.  He will continue putting the Yellow Pages together, selling advertising space, invoicing and organising the distribution of both the Triangle and Yellow Pages.

Keith Buck
